
DECLAN ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
June 1, 2017 
 
Vancouver, B.C. – Declan Resources Inc. (“Declan” or the “Company”) (CSE: LAN) reports that Tyson 
King has resigned as director of the Company, resulting in a casual vacancy.  The directors wish to thank 
Mr. King for his contributions and continued support over the years and wish him success in his future 
endeavors. 
 
On behalf of the Board, 
 
Wayne Tisdale, President and CEO 
T: (604) 639-4457 
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